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1st October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

RGS Year 12 Introduction to the Sixth Form  

 

I hope your son is settling in well to Year 12. It has been lovely to see them all back on site, in lessons 

and around school in the last month. 

 

I am sorry that we were not able to hold the Introduction to the Sixth Form Evening for parents that 

we were due to have recently. 

 

Mrs Tan and I have created a video to take the place of the presentations that would have been given 

that evening and we hope that this provides you with useful information about the Sixth Form and 

how your son can make the most of his time here. 

 

The video is available to view by clicking on this link.  

 

In the meantime, if you have any queries, please get in touch with me (sjn@rgshw.com), Mrs Tan 

(st@rgshw.com) or Mrs Wallace (sjw@rgshw.com). 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr S Noyes  

Director of Sixth Form   
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